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Notice of Public Hearing

Of the Tuscola Planning Commission
City of Tuscola
214 N. Main
Tuscola, IL 61953

The Tuscola Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday,
February 13th, 2020, at 7:00 P.M., at 214 N. Main, Tuscola, IL, to consider a
request for rezoning of 905 Meadowview Drive, Lot 83 of Meadowview
subdivision. The request was made by Ford of Tuscola. The request is to change
the zoning from D-1 single family to B-1 highway business.
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